
 

 

 

New Health Screen Process for Families 

Good afternoon!  

Every day, JCCC families and Bright Horizons staff members complete the daily Health Screen as an essential 
component of keeping the JCCC community healthy and safe. We understand that this process has added a few 
extra steps to everyone's daily routines and are grateful for your support.  
 
We are pleased to announce that effective Monday, October 3, 2022, the Bright Horizons Health Screen will relocate 
from the 5300 Buffington Road location to the JCCC campus. We ask for your partnership and patience to support a 
smooth transition.  Below are reminders for your review. 

• Carpool Families  

• We love having you back on campus and have adjusted our carpool hours to reflect this. Carpool 
will take place from 7:45 am – 9:00 am and from 4:30 pm – 5:45 pm. Please complete your Health 
Screen before entering the carpool line and display your car tag in a visible location for the center 
staff. Health Screeners will check your child in before escorting them from the car. Prepare your 
child for a quick exit from your vehicle to keep the carpool line moving. 
 

• Walk-in Families  

• Please Park in the upper parking lot when arriving during carpool. Utilize the sidewalks and 
crosswalks for safety. Complete your Health Screen prior to arriving to allow for faster access to the 
building. Having your cell phone with your completed health screen readily available to fast-track 
you into the building. Check-in at the front desk when arriving after carpool hours. 
 

• Guest Drop Offs 

• Guests will be required to respond to Bright Horizons’ verbal Health Screen. Parents are required to 
respond to Health Screen questions in advance of their authorized guest dropping off their 
child(ren).  

We are excited to make this change for the families of our 400+ children and the Bright Horizons staff. Please 

be patient with us as we work towards a smooth transition. We encourage families to plan accordingly for 

this revised process. Thank you for your continued flexibility and understanding as we navigate the 

changing Health and Safety landscape and implement our best practices. Should you have any questions 

about this transition, please reach out to me at 404-761-2323 Ext 121 or Priti Patel.  

Thank you, 

Priti Patel, Health and Safety Director 
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